Mr. M.S Bhatia

No.12, Sheronwali Gate

Azad Nagar

Jalandhar

Phone: 11224488

25th January, 2010

My dear Narayan,

It gives me immense pleasure to convey my felicitations on the happy occasion of the birth of a baby boy to you and Sangeeta on the 20th January, 2010. I am glad to know that both mother and son are doing well.

I am a close friend of your parents and have received the news of the birth of your son with great rejoicing. I wish your new born baby good health, success and prosperity in life.

With warm regards.

Yours affectionately,

……………….

